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From: Credible Behavioral Health Software <marketing@credibleinc.com>
Sent: Friday, October 5, 2018 9:00 AM
To: Credible Documentation
Subject: Credible Update: ORP Initiative Changes

DEAR CREDIBLE, 

Credible has recently confirmed with VBH of Pennsylvania that the Ordering provider 
information is to be populated in L2420E. While no new effective date has been established 
by VBH, Credible is in the process of enhancing the current configuration for L2420E which will 
allow Partners to populate the ordering information in the Client’s Episode field. 

Please note, that the ORP changes made by VBH of Pennsylvania/Beacon are separate to the 
EDI transition that Beacon is currently rolling out in a phased approach. With Beacon’s EDI 
transition, there is a requirement to update the Billing Office/Claim Config setting with a new 
Receiver ID. Beacon representatives have been reaching out directly to Partners to inform them 
of the transition and when to make updates. 

Should Partners require assistance in either ORP configuration or the Beacon EDI transition, 
please enter a task ticket and a Billing Specialist will be happy to assist you. 
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This communication is proprietary and confidential to Credible and its Partners. No part of this document may be 
disclosed to a third party or published externally without prior consent of Credible Behavioral Health, Inc. 

We thank you for your continued Partnership,  

Jaclyn O'Donnell 
Executive Vice President 
o. 301-652-9500 x3082  I   f. 240-744-3086
e. jaclyn.o'donnell@credibleinc.com   I   w. www.credibleinc.com

   


